From: Aldous, Sarah - E&E [mailto:Sarah.Aldous@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 

Sent: 27 November 2015 15:01

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 15/01932/F 

I am in consultation with Network Rail with reference to where this proposal affects a public footpath and I therefore have no objections or comments to make.

Regards

Sarah Aldous

Rights of Way Field Officer - Northeast

Countryside Access

Oxfordshire County Council

Signal Court

Old Station Way 

Eynsham

Oxford  OX29 4TL

Tel:  01865 810222

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?

-----Original Message-----

From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 

Sent: 09 November 2015 11:06

To: Aldous, Sarah - E&E

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 15/01932/F 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. 

You should not disclose its contents to any other person. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 

You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer
